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27th June 2024 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
As I am sure you were expecting, transition arrangements have begun for your child in terms of the 
next academic year as we race through the final few weeks of this busy term.   To keep you updated, 
I wish to take this opportunity to let you know that today your child visited their new class for 
September, they met their new teacher(s) and completed some getting to know you activities. On my 
walk around school and chatting at lunchtime it seems they have had a wonderful time! Your child will 
have another opportunity to visit their new class on Thursday 4th July 2024 and of course teaching 

staff will be working closely together to ensure the transition is as smooth as possible.   

   

To avoid any confusion, please be aware the class moves are as detailed below:   
 

Current Class New Class New Class Teacher(s) 

Fox Badger Miss Webster 

Squirrel Mole Miss Brammer /Mrs Grey 

Hedgehog Rabbit Mrs Williams/Mrs Mallett 

Mole Woodpecker Mrs Fennell 

Badger Robin Miss Putinas 

Rabbit Owl Mrs Anderson/Miss Redmond 

 

Thank you for your support, we are looking forward to the new academic year.   
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Miss Jo Redman 
Executive Headteacher 
 
 


